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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

2ND GRACE 
13TH PAM 

19TH BETTY.C 
21ST JOHN 

 



                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE 
AND UNDERSTANDING WITH THE VISITS BEING 

SLIGHTLY REDUCED TO DO WITH STAFF ANNUAL 
LEAVE. WELL WE DIDN’T HAVE A LOT OF SUN 

THROUGHOUT AUGUST DID WE! SO WE HAVEN’T BEEN 
OUT IN THE GARDEN AS MUCH AS WE HAVE HOPED, 

BUT NEVER MIND THE RESIDENT STILL ENJOYED 
THEMSELVES. WE HAD MAIDSTONE MUSEUM COME IN 
AND RUN ONE OF THERE ENTERTAINMENT THROUGH 
THE YEARS IN MAIDSTONE WORKSHOP. IT WAS GREAT 

AS MANY OF OUR RESIDENTS COME FROM 
MAIDSTONE IT BROUGHT UP MANY MEMORIES AND 

STORIES OF THEIR OWN TO TELL. THE WORKSHOP 
CONSISTED OF OLD PICTURES AND VIDEO CLIPS, 
ARTEFACTS FROM MANY YEARS AGO FOR THE 

RESIDENTS TO TOUGH AND SEE, FOR EXAMPLE I DID 
NOT KNOW THERE USE TO BE A ZOO IN MAIDSTONE. 

WE HAVE HAD SINGERS KEVIN WALSH AND PETER 
KNEEBONE ENTERTAINING US, GAMES ON THE TABLET, 
ICE CREAM VAN, QUIZZES, MUSIC SING ALONGS BINGO 

AND ARM CHAIR EXERCISES. 



COMING UP IN SEPTEMBER WE HAVE SINGERS KEVIN 
WALSH AND PETER KNEEBONE IN. WE HAVE A TRAIL 

FROM WWW.OMI.UK IT IS A INTERACTIVE 
PROJECTIONS FOR MULTI SENSORY USE. WE ARE 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING HOW THE RESIDENTS 
REACT TO THAT. WE HAVE A FEW THEMED DAYS 
COMING UP, GAMES, QUIZZES, BINGO AND LOTS 

MORE EXERCISING AS REQUESTED BY THE RESIDENTS. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.omi.uk/


 



 



STAFF OF THE MONTH 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS MONTH WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK MARY 
(HEAD OF CARE) FOR ALL HER HARD WORK OVER 

THE YEARS. SADLY SHE IS LEAVING US BUT IS 
MOVING OVER THE BE A MANAGER IN ANOTHER 

CHARING HEALTHCARE CARE HOME.  
CONGRATULATIONS 

 I KNOW THE RESIDENTS ARE GOING TO MISS HER 
AS OUR THE STAFF. SHE’S’ AN AMAZING PERSON, 
TEAM PLAYER, THOUGHTFUL, KIND AND CARING 

AND WE ARE SAD TO SEE HER GO. BUT GOOD 
LUCK MARY ON YOUR NEW ADVENTURE 

 
 
 
 
 


